
PID Awareness
Week

11–15 August

Speak Up ombo.nsw.gov.au/pid-awareness-week

Host your own PID 
Awareness 
Week event

PID Awareness Week aims to raise awareness and understanding of the 
Public Interest Disclosures Act 2022 (PID Act) and why it is important to build 
a speak-up culture.

Over the week, we would encourage you to think about how you could raise 
staff awareness of the importance of reporting wrongdoing. In particular we 
have set aside Wednesday 13th August following our morning panel session 
to encourage you to hold your own internal events.  

This could include:

•	 a message of support from the head of your agency

•	 lunch time information sessions

•	 distributing PID awareness videos

•	 a physical or digital noticeboard for staff to say what speaking up  
means to them, or

• 	 setting aside time for PID training.

These can all help to improve integrity and accountability in our agencies.

http://ombo.nsw.gov.au/pid-awareness-week
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GVCgOjWNLmQ&list=PLFKKnY89sidtY1pSlMHWw7JNLooNcEmlR

